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The gardening team were out today with general tidying, weeding and 

removing sycamore seedlings whilst tiny and easy to pull. 
 

A few more of us were out cutting back some overhanging branches that form 

a canopy over our sleeper planters and prevent the areas from getting the 

benefit of rain water in the summer. We only had a small team today as we 

needed to be sure of the safety precautions we we put in place. All material 

cut back was then used to create natural habitat piles - great for encouraging 

more wildlife into this lovely space. 
 

 
Great work from both teams - Julie, Bill, Nick, Honor, Bob, Steve and Jane 

 

 


